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Thanks to receiving a College of Medicine and Health doctoral student travel bursary, I was 

able to attend the ConsEuro 2015 Conference in London. This is one of the largest 

restorative dentistry conferences and is held biannually.  

Attending this conference gave me valuable experience presenting to an audience of highly 

respected academics in dental research. This conference also allowed me to see the latest 

developments and theories in the area of root caries and I met with researchers working in 

similar areas to my own.  

As this data will form part of my thesis it also gave me the opportunity to experience some 

peer review from leading academics in my area of research prior to my viva. 

 


